Freedom of Information - Humberside Fire and Rescue Service 
2022/071 – Waste Facility Fires
 
The request is:
Please may you provide me with:

Statistics on the number of fires your fire service has attended at recycling centres, scrapyards, landfills, and any other waste management facilities since 1st January 2022. If possible, please also highlight any incidents where other regional fire services have been brought in to assist in putting out these fires - this is not completely necessary but will help us to build a more accurate picture of this year’s waste fire incidents. 

Please provide the information in the form of a word document or pdf. 
 
The response is:
 
Please see the attached documents containing the information you require. We have included a pdf as requested but also attached an Excel spreadsheet in case this is useful.
 
 
As you will see we have included the amount of damage in square meters as this will help identify the severity of the fire. None of the fires involved other fire services attending to assist.
 




If you are unhappy with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for an internal review. A request for an internal review should be made within 40 working days of the date of this email. If you are not happy with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply direct to the Information Commissioner. The address is: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF.
https://ico.org.uk/
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